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Good Afternoon Elisha,

Thank you for the files. | am highly opposed to this proposed Zoning By-law Amendment. That
is a very huge large structure with a height to be determined! It does not fit within the existing
residential neighborhood. What are the disabilities, physical, mental. Will there be protection
for the surrounding neighbours. Light pollution, property values. | could go on.

Regards,

Rebecca Baker

From: Elisha Milne <emilne@southgate.ca>
Sent: October 31, 2024 1:35 PM

To: I

Subject: Township of Southgate - Link to Zoning By-law Amendment Application C25-24

Good afternoon,

Further to our telephone conversation, please see the link for application C25-24 below:

Thank you,

Elisha Milne

Legislative & Planning Coordinator

Township of Southgate
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https://www.southgate.ca/en/municipal-services/planning-applications-public-notices.aspx#C25-24-Sagheer-Ahmad
https://www.southgate.ca/en/municipal-services/planning-applications-public-notices.aspx#C25-24-Sagheer-Ahmad
mailto:emilne@southgate.ca
http://www.southgate.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/TownshipofSouthgate/
https://twitter.com/GrowSouthgate
https://www.instagram.com/growsouthgate/















